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Tourism ESRC

From: Kristin Hawkins <kmhawk81@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 9 July 2024 2:27 PM
To: Tourism ESRC
Subject: Fwd: Golf July Newsletter

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Eden Fishermen’s Recreation Club <Eden_Fishermen_s_Recreation_Club@talkbox.email> 
Date: Tue, 9 Jul 2024 at 14:12 
Subject: Golf July Newsletter 
To: <kmhawk81@gmail.com> 
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MONTHLY WINNERS  
 

FRASER MARINE / QUINTREX MONTHLY MEDAL - JUNE 24  
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Plum-tastic Grant Chenhall 

was the winner of the June monthly 

medal. He turned the course into a pipe 

dream with a net score 64. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOMEN'S MONTHLY MEDAL 

Women's Monthly Medal was won by 

Ebony Joiner This was after winning the 

Friday Shoot Out.  

 

Ebony had a good month 
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FRIDAY SHOOT OUT 

 

Peter Grubesic won the End of Year 

Shootout with 20 points. He won on a 

countback from Nicole Crowe and Stuart 

Cassie. 
   

 

  

 

HOLE IN ONE !!!!  
 

 

 

 

From spreadsheets to tee shots Peter 

Mann had a hole-in-one on the third. 
 

 

NEW COURSE  
 

As you may have seen on the maps in the clubhouse and out in front of the Pro-Shop we 

will be playing a revised golf course.  

 

We will use the  
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10th as the 10th and first,  

11th as the 2nd and 11th,  

18th as the 18th and 9th.  

 

The 11th will have a new tee to make this a par 5 for men when it’s played as the 2nd 

hole.  

 

This will start towards the end of July. In the next few years, the course will hopefully 

change by having 3 more greens built on existing fairways to give us 18 individual holes. 
 

GOLF JOKE  
 

You’re late on the tee, John."  

 

"Yes, well being a Sunday, I had to toss a coin to see if I should go to church or go and 

play golf."  

 

"Okay, but why are you so late?"  

 

"I had to toss it 15 times!" 
 

VOLUNTEERS  
 

 

 

 

 

 

The ladies have been busy working on the gardens around the course. This will make the 

course look better especially when we get into spring.  
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There has been a group getting the course ready for to use the new layout. This includes 

changing signs and other hardware to the new holes.  

 

This work will continue for a while to get everything in place. We have a plan to use the 

old 9th green for chipping and putting practice. 
 

PAINTING THE PRO-SHOP  
 

Mike Skitt has finished painting the exterior of the Pro-Shop and the Bowling Club. This 

included the roof as well.  

 

This will bring the building in line with the other buildings at the Club.  

 

The paint was donated by Dulux and Wattle through Mitre 10.  

 

Thanks to those companies. 
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GOLF COMMITTEE  
 

The nomination form for the 2024/2025 golf committee is in the Pro-Shop. If you are 

interested in being on the committee put your name on the form before within the next 

week. 
 

AGM  
 

Sunday July 21 10:00 in the Clubhouse 
 

RULE OF THE MONTH  
 

This happened to a few players the last time we used the white tees.  

 

The player gets a general penalty (2 stroke penalty) and must correct the mistake by 

playing the ball from inside the teeing area.  

 

If the player does not correct the mistake they are disqualified. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

Saturday 27th July: Keno Event 
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Its early but not too early to practice or get a lesson before the club championships. They 

start on September 7th and finish the next Saturday 
 

COMPETITION 

MONEY 
 

Tuesdays competition 

Money for the winners will go to your Pro-Shop account.  

 

You can use this money to purchase anything sold at the Pro-Shop. You will need to 

check with Matt for your balance.  

 

Friday Shoot out  

This will remain the same and go on your Club card.  

 

Saturdays and Wednesdays competition  

Your winnings will go into your Club account. 
 

I'LL LEAVE YOU WITH THIS 
 

The worst score registered on the PGA Tour is the 123 Mike Reasor recorded in the third 

round of the 1974 Tallahassee Open.  

 

Reasor was actually less “bad” than badly injured. After making the 36-hole cut, he went 

horseback riding and fell from his horse. And injured his shoulder. 
 

 

The 3 Putter  
 

Eden Sports & Recreation Club 
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A: 79-81 Princes Highway Eden NSW 2551  

Club: (02) 6496 1577 

E: reception@esrc.com.au 

Pro-Shop: (02) 6496 1054 

E: edenproshop@esrc.com.au  
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